Norman, Cklahomna.
Dear Brucaes

Kovember &, 1943.

MVmiw of ﬂkhm -

We have checked with the University authorities on
Our

Hogh Auditorium for Friday night, January 21.
calenday is clear, unﬁwmthomrmholdmwm

nights, Janmuary 21 and 22, until further word from you.
Please let me have your reply as soon as possible, as

we must release one of there dates.

' -‘,l'hmh for your "cheerio" la‘btm-l'

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physieal Bduocation,
Varsity Basketball Coach. -




